

FRIENDS OF ENFIELD GRAMMAR SCHOOL

email fegs.pta@outlook.com facebook @enfieldgrammarFEGS

Dear Parents and Carers

Welcome and congratulations! With a boy at Enfield Grammar School you are now a member of the Friends of Enfield Grammar School (FEGS).

FEGS supports the school by raising funds to help provide extras that the school cannot normally afford from its educational budget. Each year we sponsor the School homework diaries and over the last couple of years we purchased new stools for the Science Labs, sponsored the science fair, purchased encyclopaedias for the library, replaced the freezer in the kitchen, supplied a tray racking system to speed up lunchtime catering amongst many other things.

We raise funds by holding various events such as a quiz evening, fashion show, running a bar at music concerts plus we support the school by serving refreshments at parents' evenings and the Old Boys' Dinner.

With your help we can do so much more!

It doesn't matter how much time you can spare there is always something you can do. Here are some of the ways you can contribute (as part of the EGS Community further details can be found on our page of the EGS website www.enfieldgrammar.org):

- ❖ Join the committee
- Help out at an event
- Raise additional funds if the company you work for offers a £ for £ or Match Funding scheme
- ❖ Join the 100Club
- ❖ Online shopping via Easyfundraising www.easyfundraising.org.uk or Smile.Amazon
- Support our events
- Donate prizes for our raffles
- Give feedback

We would like to invite you to a New Parents' <u>Wine and Nibbles Evening</u> on Wednesday 14th October 2020 at the Upper School in Room 8 7–8pm. This is a free event. No need to book – just turn up! **Event will be dependent on social distancing laws and risk assessment

We look forward to meeting you!

FEGS Committee

Start supporting us now: Like our page on Facebook @enfieldgrammarFEGS Join our Facebook Group FEGS - Enfield Grammar PTA Watch out for our latest events promoted by the school on their website and in newsletters Sign up to our email list either by filling out the form below or emailing us: fegs.pta@outlook.com Please add me to the FEGS email list: Your name/s Your son's name (& Form)..... Phone number Are you interested in (tick all that applies): Finding out more about joining the committee Helping out at events Sponsoring an event, or finding out more about £ for £ sponsorship / Match Funding Other – Please comment: Do you have any skills or contacts that could be of interest? (e.g. beauty therapist, wine expert) Any other comments / suggestions:

Please return this form to the Lower or Upper School office

Thank you, in advance, for your support